(originally submitted to Fa-l by co-chair Julie Torres)
Good morning,
 
The Faculty Equity and Inclusion Committee (FEIC) met on March 8, 2024. Below are the highlights from our meeting:


· The committee approved the February 2024 minutes.
· We received an update on recent actions for a gun-free campus. FEIC was asked to co-sponsor a resolution to be brought before the Faculty Assembly in favor of restricting guns on campus. This went out for a vote among membership, who voted to support the resolution.
· Announcement regarding a survey on how pay differentials impact faculty at UCCS. Tenured/tenure-track faculty are encouraged to complete the survey. 
· The committee reviewed the spring 2024 diversity grant applications. Congratulations to the following awardees:
Suhaan Mehta
Kim Dyer
Ilaheva Tuaone
Xuan Truong
Nina Monet Reynoso
Michael Ferguson
 
Our next meeting is scheduled for April 12th from 9:00 am – 10:30 am and will include FEIC subcommittee check-ins.
 
Enjoy the weekend, everyone!
 
Best,
Julie

